
OREGON RV CAMPERS ASSOCIATION 
EXECUTIVE BOARD MINUTES 

June 12, 2024 
 

The June 12, 2024 Executive Board Meeting was called to order at 1:00 am at Rickreall, OR. 
 
Board members present were: State Directors: Barb & Bill Taylor; Historian: Carol & Don 
Nedrow; Assistant Directors: Dale & Dee Veenendaal, John & Holly Monahan, Connie & Howard 
Morrill, Tom & Robyn Hansen; Chaplain: Clyde Ault; Assistant Secretary/Office Manager, 
Marion Gilkey; Grounds Coordinator: Tom Gilkey. 
 
Minutes of the May meeting were approved as published. 
 
Treasurer: The treasurer’s report was approved as published.  The CD was taken out of Chase 
Bank and deposited at US Bank for a higher interest rate. The interest at the US Bank is 4.75% 
for 7 months. 
 
Old Business: 
Clyde Ault will give a prayer at all dinners and at the opening.   
Rally discussions: Help is needed for D’Ann & Karl Kirchner who are running the Olympics as 
Moist’s were unable to be here. 
Connie Morrill suggested that we put games such as Cornhole and Baseball out early if 
someone wants to practice for the scheduled games. 
 
New Business: 
The pastor for the Golden Wed will be given $200.00 and the 4H group is given $200.00 for the 
help in setting and tearing down of the tables and chairs.  
 
John Monahan talked about the Westerner’s Roundup.  He has found and booked the Roundup 
at The Old Stone Village in McMinnville. We have use of the rec room with only a refundable 
$200.00 deposit. Each RV must make their own reservation as soon as possible with the park.  
John will no longer be in charge of collecting the money for the park. The rate is $75 a day. They 
are giving ORCA members a 10% discount which makes the daily payment of $64.35. 
There is a $3.50 one-time fee added to the first night. 
 
Submitted by Marion Gilkey, Assistant Secretary 
 
 


